
ESI Parent Feedback Form USD469 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

We invite you to provide us with feedback on the ESI incident involving your student. We especially 

invite comment on your thoughts concerning improvement of the ESI process in writing or in person.  

Please consider scheduling a meeting with us to discuss the incident and how to prevent future use of 

emergency safety interventions.  We look forward to working with you to provide a safe learning 

environment for your student. 

Please note that you may find additional information about emergency safety interventions on our 

website at this link. www.usd469.net. Schools. Lansing Special Education. 

http://www.usd469.net/index.php/schools/special-education/emergency-safety-interventions 

Student Name ____________________________ 

Date of Incident___________________________ 

Attach additional sheets if necessary. 

Please contact the following school administrator in order to schedule the ESI incident meeting. 

[Name] 

[Phone Number] 

[Email] 

 

 

Thank you, 

Mary Alice Schroeger, Director of Special Education 

200 East Mary, Lansing, Kansas 66043 

913-727-1100 ext. 1500 

Maryalice.schroeger@usd469.net 

 

http://www.usd469.net/

